Aspiration Respect Endeavour

Alderton Hill, Loughton, Essex IG10 3JA

t: 020 8508 1173 e: office@rodingvalley.net www.rodingvalley.net

Headteacher: Mrs S Jenner Chief Executive Officer: Mr P Banks



14th December 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

We are writing to provide you with some information regarding the reorganisation of some key events & experiences for your son & daughter during this crucial time in year 11.

As you know, due to the weather we have not been on the school site for the last couple of days meaning that a planned assembly that reminded students about the process for application to our Sixth form did not take place. If you have any questions regarding Sixth form application then please contact the Sixth form team: sixthformoffice@rodingvalley.net

Our year 11 cohort were also due to experience a Personal Development drop down day on Tuesday 13th December. To ensure that year 11 students do not miss out on the areas we wanted to cover with them, this will now take place on **Wednesday 11th January.**

Lastly - you may have been aware that we have one of our revision & study forums approaching. This is for students and parents/carers. The confirmed date for this workshop is **Thursday 12th January at 6pm**. We will be doing this on our school site & will confirm the location in further correspondence. This invite will be going out to all year 11 & 13 parents & students. We really hope to see lots of you there during this crucial & exciting time.

As always, thank you for your continued support.

Yours faithfully

Ms P Larkin

Assistant Headteacher - T & L

plarkin@rodingvalley.net

Mr R Mammen

Senior Deputy Headteacher





















